
Conservation Commission Minutes 
 

January 24, 2012 
 
Present: John Marchewka, John Planinsek, Garvan Donegan, Richard Bauman, Mitch 
Wacksman, Marti Blair, Town Planner Maureen O’Meara 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:01 p.m. 
 
1.  Citizen Comments.  None. 
 
2.  Minutes of January 10, 2012 were reviewed and unanimously approved. 
 
3.  Correspondence.  The Planner presented the Great Pond Boat Racks 2011 Season Report for 
review.  The first word of the Introduction should be 2011, not 2012.  The Report will be 
transmitted to the Council on behalf of the Conservation Commission. 
 
4.  Gull Crest Outer Loop Trail improvements.  At the trail walk/inspection, it was determined 
that a total of 1100 feet of trail would be required to address all the wet areas.  The original 
amount of  750 feet would leave a lot of bad spots.  The per-foot price would be cheaper if more 
trail is constructed.  The trail would be 16 inches wide, using 3 inches thick by 8 inches wide by 
8 foot long hemlock lumber. 
 
Motion:  To recommend that option #2 of L.P. Murray & Sons, Inc. contract for installation of 
approximately 1150 feet of boardwalk on the Gull Crest Trail Outer Loop be accepted. 
     Passed 6-0  
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 
 
Next meeting: March 13, 2012  
 
 


